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From the Editor 
Happy New Year, Talls! 

This is going to be a short newsletter.  Other clubs have not yet announced their 
upcoming weekends, and STC hasn’t had a lot of events since the last 
newsletter (or I haven’t received write-ups on them).  So here’s another 
reminder: I am looking for contributing writers.  If you attend a TCI or STC Event 
and want to let others know how great it was, send me a short narrative and I’ll 
add it to the next newsletter.    

Alice Q. 
 

From the President 
Welcome to the New Year! As you know, Sacramento will be hosting the 2015 
Tall Clubs International Convention in Sparks, and Pre-convention right here in 
the Sacramento area! What a great time we will have for just over a week. I 
hope you have been watching Facebook, Meetup and the Web site!! To get the 
best price pay a deposit by Jan. 1st. There has been a group of Sacramento 
members that have been putting in many hours and trips to Nevada to scope 
out some wonderful locations and activities! Let’s all put in a little work and 

make it easy when the time comes to entertain Tall Club International members from all over the 
country and Europe. There will be plenty to do, both big and little jobs. Thanks for your 
consideration to help! 

Lots of activities being listed on Meetup by our members. This method is so great for creating 
our social calendar! Once you have a Meetup account, you can “suggest” an event and do a 
quick write-up and then if three people RSVP the event goes live. You are able to create an 
event and within minutes the rest of STC Meetup members are informed about your suggested 
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event. No more waiting a month to get it published in the newsletter. And as an added benefit, 
the Meetup calendar is also automatically displayed on our website! How great is this 
technology!!! 

If there is an event you would like to host, contact Carla or me for some help getting your first 
event listed on Meetup.  

Remember to take advantage of the club’s Barnes & Noble  membership. Use Uncle Harry and 
the hotline number as the discount code. See more information on Page 4 of the rosters that are 
emailed out to every member with an active email address. Contact Tonna if you have an email 
or phone number change. Let’s keep in touch!! 

Just in case you missed it… Patty H. is our new membership chair & membership dues are due 
for 2015.  Send $30 per member to: Sacramento Tall Club 

P.O. Box 515 
Rancho Cordova, Ca 95741 

Best deal around for all that you can do!!  And please fill out the renewal form so that Patty has 
the latest member information.   You can sign up online at http://sacramentotallclub.org/join-us/, 
or by using the form on page 6 of this newsletter. 

Harry L., President 
Sacramento Tall Club 

 

Officers’ Reports 

Treasurer’s Report – Balances as of the December 2014 meeting: 

Club General Fund balance: $5,144.55 
Scholarship fund balance: $804.00 

From the Marketing Chair: MeetUp, Facebook, and Yahoo are the ways to contact us or 

keep track of events.  Barnes & Noble has changed our account to the new # 916-HOW TALL.  
And we are changing our Entertainment books to: “Zbest Books”. Watch for the 2015 books 
later this summer. 
 

From the Membership Chair: As of the December meeting we have 83 members.  Also, 

some have asked where our dues go.  Only $3.00 per person goes to Tall Clubs International.  
The remaining $27 stays with STC to cover club expenses. 
 

From the Webmaster: If you are a paid member and cannot access the members-only page, 

please contact an officer for the user name and password, or see page 4 of the member roster. 
 

  

http://sacramentotallclub.org/join-us/
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What’s Happening, STC? 

 
Recent Events 
 
December 19, 2014 - Ugly sweater and 
cookie exchange at Barb's. We were a little 
slack on the sweater categories. 

New Year’s Eve – Bob and Patty H’s 
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Upcoming STC Events 

 Second Tuesday of every month: STC Business Meeting.  The location changes, so keep 
an eye on Meetup. 

 First Friday of every month: TGIF, the Kilt Pub, 4235 Arden Way, Sacramento, CA 95864 
 Third Friday of every month: TGIF, location to be announced.  

These items and more are posted at http://sacramentotallclub.org/ 
 

 

Upcoming TCI Events 
 

TCI Convention 2015 
Monday, July 6 to Sunday, July 12, 2015, John Ascuaga’s Nugget, Sparks, NV  

Pre-Con 2015 
Friday, July 3 through Sunday, July 5, 2015, Holiday Inn Rancho Cordova, CA 

Flyers for both are at the end of this newsletter. 

 

Your STC Officers: 
 

All-Officers e-mail: officers@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
President: Harry L. 
president@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
Vice President: Dan S. 
vicepresident@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
Secretary: Jennifer G. 
secretary@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
Treasurer: Stephanie G. 
treasurer@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
Scholarship Chair: Kim B. 
scholarship@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
Marketing Chair: Patty H. 
marketing@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
 
 
 

Social Chair: Carla M. 
social@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
Editor: Alice Q. 
editor@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
Membership Chair: Patty H. 
membership@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
Sergeant at Arms: Larry N. 
sergeant@sacramentotallclub.org  
 
Historian: open 
historian@sacramentotallclub.org 
 
Publicity: Bob H. 
publicity@sacramentotallclub.org  
 
Webmaster: Dave S. 
webmaster@sacramentotallclub.org  
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mailto:membership@sacramentotallclub.org
mailto:sergeant@sacramentotallclub.org
mailto:historian@sacramentotallclub.org
mailto:publicity@sacramentotallclub.org
mailto:webmaster@sacramentotallclub.org


The View From Above  December 2014 

5 | P a g e  
 

 
Contact Us: 
 
STC Hotline: 916-469-8255 

STC Meetup Group: http://www.meetup.com/sacramento-tall-club/ 

STC Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/sactallclub/ 

STC Yahoo Group: http://groups.yahoo.com/group/SacTallClub 

STC Web Page: http://sacramentotallclub.org/  

Tall Clubs International Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/8267051046/ 

Tall Clubs International webpage: http://www.tall.org 

http://www.meetup.com/sacramento-tall-club/
https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/sactallclub/
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/SacTallClub
http://sacramentotallclub.org/
https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/8267051046/
http://www.tall.org/


 

 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 


